
One Month Completed! 
We have all survived over one month of 
Distance Learning together! It was difficult 
with all of the technical glitches, internet slow 
downs, and the overall learning curve as 
students, teachers, and parents began learning 
how to use all of the various applications and 
programs. However, the hardest part is behind 
us, and as Spartans, we are ready to charge 
forward towards greatness!  

Academic Warnings 
Academic warnings have been placed in the 
mail this week! All students with a D or an F 
in one or more classes will be receiving one as 
a warning that they only have a few more 
weeks to pull their grades up! 1st Quarter will 
end October 9th! It will approach us quickly so 
make sure to stay on top of your assignments. 
If you are struggling in class make sure to reach 
out to your teachers AS SOON AS 
POSSIBLE!  

 

 

September 15 – School Site Council (4PM – 5PM) 
            -Google Meet: Click Here 
 

September 15 – Supper with the Superin. (6PM-7PM) 
           -Zoom: Click Here 
 

September 16 – Back to School Night (6PM – 7PM) 
            -Google Meet: Click Here 
 

September 22 – Coffee w/ the Principal (4PM – 5PM) 
                 -Google Meet: Click Here 
 

September 24 – SB County Virtual College Fair 
                 -4:00 PM – 7:00 PM 
                -Click Here to Register 
 

If you have any issues with links, all events are listed on 
the school website: http://lla.vvuhsd.org 

LAKEVIEW LEADERSHIP ACADEMY 
(T) 760.955.3400 – (F) 760.261.7030  
12484 Tamarisk Rd. Victorville CA 92395 



 

 

 
 

  

AYA After School Program 

Below is the information for our new afterschool and enrichment program by Action Youth 
America! 



  

Attendance Note 
Teachers take attendance in every class period 
and students who are not present are marked 
absent. If you miss a Live session contact your 
teacher right away! If you are going to be missing 
a day due to an appointment, illness, or other 
reason please contact the attendance office at 
760.955.3400 x46105. You can also email 
attendance (and send pictures of doctor notes) to 
jfrias@vvuhsd.org. The school will be reaching 
out to the families of students who are 
consistently missing classes.   

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

  

Seventh Graders  

Families of seventh graders, please fill out our 
Family Income Survey so that we will be able to 
continue to provide free lunches for all our 
students. There is often incentives with the 
district when we have 100% of the surveys 
completed! Help us achieve our goal! The survey 
is attached to this email, and can be returned to 
dbotelho@vvuhsd.org. Please contact him with 
any questions. 760.955.3400 x46118 

New Website 
Lakeview Leadership Academy has updated 
and reformatted their website! Come and check 
it out! 

http://lla.vvuhsd.org 

Chromebook/Internet Issues 

Still having issues with your chromebook and 
internet? Please take a look at the district’s 
Help Site: 
https://sites.google.com/vvuhsd.org/classlink
instructions/chromebook-help  

You can also call Tech Support: 760.955.3214 
or email helpdesk@vvuhsd.org 





 
 

  



 

 

  



 

  



 

  



 

 


